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Dates for Your Diary 
 
JUNE: 
Monday, 15th    CURRICULUM DAY ς No children to attend school 
Tuesday, 16th     Professor Maths Whole School Incursion 
    School Council Meeting ς please note change in date 
Monday, 22nd    Parent/Teacher Interviews (more details to come) 
Thursday, 25th    Footsteps Night Performance at Le Page  
Friday, 26th   Last Day of Term 2 ς dismissal at 2.30 pm 
JULY: 
Monday, 13th    First Day of Term 3 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Message from Caroline ς lucky ǘƻ ōŜ ŀǘ {ƻǾŜǊŜƛƎƴ Iƛƭƭ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ рκсΩǎ
   
Report from the Camp 
 
The photos below speak a thousand words.   Everyone is having a fabulous time living in the past.  The children will 
be full of stories and no doubt have lots of lollies from the famous Sovereign Hill Lolly Shop when they arrive home 
this afternoon. 
 

 
 

 

This and previous Newsletters are now available at 
www.lepage.vic.edu.au 

Click the óNewsletterò link on the Home Page 
 

mailto:le.page.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.lepage.vic.edu.au/
http://www.lepage.vic.edu.au/


 
 

 
LE PAGE SCHOOL APP  
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ŎƘŜŎƪ ȅƻǳǊ ǘƛǉōƛȊ ŀǇǇ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǘŜǎǘ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƴƻǘƛŎŜǎΦ   
It can be used to communicate with us if your child or children are going to be away from school etc. We will be able 
to communicate to you if for any reason there is an emergency, excursion buses are late back to school etc. and 
inform you of notices that have been issued. 
 
If you would like further information, please see Heather in the office. 



 
²ƘŀǘΩǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ [Ŝ tŀƎŜ 
 

INTERSCHOOL SPORT 
 

 

Professor Maths 
Travelling Road Show 

At Le Page next Tuesday 16th June  
Maths activities for the whole school ς wow! 

 

Parents and Guardians are very welcome to join us for our maths sessions on Tuesday. 
Our Foundation, Grade 1 and 2 sessions will be held from 9.40 to 10.50 am in the Hall. 

The Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 session is from 11.30 am, also in the Hall. 

Come and join in the fun! 
 

 

 
 
 

The students from F/1M and 1/2C had a magnificent time visiting Werribee Mansion last 
Friday. 
 
Just a few photos of their visit. 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

LUNCH ORDERS  
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ [ǳƴŎƘ hǊŘŜǊǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ   
A copy of the order form is at the back of this Newsletter.    
We would love to hear feedback about this Menu.  Please see Heather in the office if you 
have any comments to make.  Thank you. 
 

 

STUDENT BANKING -  

Banking day is Tuesday.   
It is fantastic to see so many keen bankers within the school. 
 
Rewards ï you can now pre-order your reward request when you have 8 
tokens!  This way, it should arrive by the time you have 10 tokens and 
you can receive it at one of our assemblies.  
 
Thank you for supporting this program.  
   

 

 
 
 
 

 

FOOTSTEPS PRESENTATION ς Thursday, 25th June  
We have only 2 more rehearsals before the Presentation of our Footsteps Dancing skills to be held 

THURSDAY, 25th JUNE.  Not long to go now. This will be held in the SCHOOL HALL, commencing 

promptly at 7.00pm.   It is expected to finish around 8.00pm. 

 
On the night the Students will be required to arrive 15 minutes earlier in time to prepare.   They should be 
dressed in their own party type clothes.  Something that is comfortable to dance in.  No school uniform and 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜΣ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ōǊŀƴŘ ƴŜǿΣ ǎƻ ƴƻ ǎƘƻǇǇƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŎƭƻǘƘŜǎΦ 
 
All parents and families are welcome to attend.  Entry is by gold coin donation on the night.  Please 
complete the form below indicating how many will be in attendance and return to school by 17th June so 
the seating arrangements for the hall can be planned. 
 

Financial Assistance 
Camps Sports & Excursions Fund (CSEF) 
Applications close on 26th June 
 
Families who have a current concession card, such as a Veterans Affairs Gold Card, Centrelink Health Care Card, 
Pensioner Concession Card or who are a temporary foster parent are eligible to apply for the Camps, Sports and 
Excursion Fund (CSEF).  
This is an annual payment which will go directly to the school to assist in the payments of camps, sporting activities 
and excursion. As we have camps, excursions and swimming later in the year, some families will appreciate access to 
this fund. The payment for primary aged children is $125. A brochure is again ŀŎŎƻƳǇŀƴȅƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ 
to explain this more thoroughly.  
26th June is the deadline for applications, so if you qualify, you may want to ask Heather in the office for the forms 
sooner rather than later.   This is a great opportunity for some financial support. 

 



 

bŜǿǎ ŦǊƻƳ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ϧ CǊƛŜƴŘǎΩ /ƭǳō 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS   
(Please note these dates in your diaries) 

 
ï TERM 2 
Saturday, 27th June   Bunnings, Mentone Sausage Sizzle 
Date to be fixed in July   Cadburyôs Chocolate Drive 
 
ï TERM 3 
Saturday, 18th July   Craft Market here at Le Page 
Friday, 24th July    National Tree Day 
Friday 7th August   School Disco ï 6.00pm to 8.00pm 
Date to be confirmed   Footy Day & Walkathon 
Thursday, 3rd September  Fatherôs Day Stall 
Saturday, 12th September  Craft Market here at Le Page 
Date to be confirmed   Two Brotherôs Brewery Night ï 7.00pm to 10.00pm 
 
 

BUNNINGS MENTONE BBQ ς Saturday 27th June 
As you know we are holding a BBQ at Bunnings on Saturday 27th June.   
Another great fundraising opportunity for Le Page. 
 

WE NEED HELP!  As you are aware this event cannot be a success 
without the help of the wonderful Le Page PS Community.  Join the regulars and volunteer for a 
shift and feel that satisfying giving feeling. 
 
A Roster has been set up.  If you can spare 1, 2 or more hours of your time on this day, please 
complete the attached slip and return Heather in the office so you can be placed on this Roster. 

 
Sorry, but we are also asking parents if they would kindly donate some of the following items for the Bunnings BBQ.   
 
Tomato, Barbeque and Sweet Chilli and Mustard sauce in squeezy bottles, Vegetable Oil, wipes, handy 
towelettes and serviettes.  
 
Hopefully, you will all be able to support this fundraiser.  Please encourage all your families and friends to pop down 
for a sausage or two. 
 
 

Helga Drpic, President 

 
 
 

News from Before & After School Care Program 
 

 
For information about registering or booking into Before and After School 
Care, please call the school office on 9583 8342 or Emma on 0414 711 530.  
 

 

 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Inviting all boys and girls aged 5-12 to come and join us in a footy fun 
day this July! 

The AFL Victoria School Holiday Programs introduce boys and girls to the basic 

skills of Australian Football. The program is a fun and inclusive program and 
�L�Q�F�O�X�G�H�V���I�R�R�W�E�D�O�O���V�N�L�O�O�V���D�Q�G���G�U�L�O�O�V�����P�L�Q�L���J�D�P�H�V���D�Q�G���D���µ�I�X�Q���I�R�R�W�E�D�O�O�¶���H�[�S�H�U�L�H�Q�F�H�� 

 
For more information or to register please visit 

http://www.aflvicholidayprograms.com.au/  
 

 
 
 


